
March News 

 

Hello parents! 

 

Hot Lunch 

Hot lunch orders for April are now active. All orders and payment must be in by March 25th. 

Monday March 7 – Fresh Slice Pizza 

Monday March14 – Quality Foods 

Have a great Spring Break! 

 

New!!!  

Purdy’s Chocolate fundraiser! 

We have kicked off our campaign for Easter! Please visit 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/807739-94824  to check out the catalogue and place your 

order. Orders are due by March 29. Pick up will be during the week leading up to Easter 

weekend. 

 

Skating funded by the PAC 

So far, the feedback has been great! The kids are having a blast at the rink! 

 

Return it! Bottle fund 

We have now registered an account with Return it Bottle exchange located at 493 Puntledge 

Rd. Help us continue to fund school events, field trips and equipment to enrich our student’s 
learning experience!  

At the drop off kiosk, simply print a sticker using our school’s phone number 250-339-3732 and 

attach to your bag. The depot will count and separate your returns and add the funds to our 

account. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/807739-94824


Criminal Record Check 

Our school district has requested that all volunteers submit a criminal record in order to 

volunteer in the school or for school events. This can be done online at no cost to you.  Please 

visit https://justice.gov.bc.ca/criminalrecordcheck and fill out the forms. 

Our school code is PXAUKNUJ2H 

Please do not share this information as it is confidential and specific to the organization you are 

submitting your request to. 

If you can’t access the online form, please let the school know and they can send you a paper 

form that you fill out and return to Tracey Croonen (Principal) at the school office. This form 

can then be sent in by the school. 

 

Kindergarten registration 

This is a reminder that September Kindergarten registration has started. This can be done 

online on the district and school website. 

 

Next PAC meeting 

Our next PAC meeting is scheduled for April 6 at 6:45pm. Stay tuned for whether we will be 

returning to in person meetings. Otherwise, it will be done online through TEAMS. The link will 

be emailed out later this month. Now is a good time to in –you don’t have to speak or show 
your face- just join in and listen to what is happening. 

Our current treasurer, secretary and safety executives will be leaving us this year       

If you are interested in shadowing to take over in the fall, please let us know and come to the 

next PAC meeting. Duties will include but not limited to imputing spending and fundraising 

funds, etc. (treasurer), taking notes creating minutes for our meetings (secretary), and 

collecting emergency forms and checking on emergency stock for our seacan (safety) 

Contact us 

If you have any questions, concerns, or ideas to bring forward please contact us at 

airportpac@gmail.com 

We are also on Facebook 

Airport PAC group 

Airport Elementary page 

Thank you for your continued support!  

Airport PAC 
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